
 

 

Dear Parent, 
 

    Summary

  
This year, we’ll be participating in the Australian Maths Trust’s (AMT) following online 
competitions: 
Australian Mathematics Competition (AMC)  

 

Online participation 
We’re sitting these competitions online which means personal information about your child, 
including their first and last name, date of birth, gender, school and school year will be recorded 
on the online provider’s platform. The online provider’s platform is hosted outside of Australia. 

What you need to do 
As per the Australian Privacy Principles, if you want your child(ren) to participate in the 
competitions above, we will need you to provide your consent as below. 
Your child can participate under an alias if you prefer. This means the school will only provide  
the AMT with the alias and the results will be attached to this alias. Please note the AMT will not 
be able to generate certificates to students undertaking the competition under an alias. 

 
 

I hereby provide my consent for my child to participate in the Australian Maths Trust 2020 
online competition(s). 

 
Name of student: 

 

 
School: 

 
   West Leederville Primary School 

 
Name of parent/guardian: 

 

 
Signature of parent/guardian: 

 

 
Date: 

 

Student alias (if you do not 
wish your child to participate 
under their legal name): 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more informatio about these competitions, please visit the AMT website (www.amt.edu.au). 
For the Australian Math’s Trust’s Privacy Policy, please visit: https://www.amt.edu.au/privacy-policy/ 


